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$400,000 BOOST FOR LOCAL PROJECTS
2022 Community Building Partnership Grant Recipients

Castle Hill Bowling Club
Purchase and Installation of Sun Shades

$18,000.00

Country Women’s Association - Castle Hill
Extensive Driveway Repair

$41,647.00

Endeavour Foundation
New NCT Desktop Labelling Applicator

$13,750.00

Fit Kidz Foundation
New Play Area - Disability Access

$20,000.00

Glenhaven Public School
Sandpit and Interactive Play Area Project

$12,000.00

Hills Football
Publicly Accessible Defibrillator for Seven Clubs: 

Castle Hill United

Glenhaven Football Club

Hills United 

Kellyville Kolts   Kel

Kellyville United

Rangers AFC

Rouse Hill Rams

$41,930.00

Kellyville Anglican Church
Purchase and Installation of Solar Power System

$25,319.00

Kellyville United Football Club
Tiered Grandstand Seating

$35,000.00

Kenthurst Public School
Discovery, Exploration & Adventure Playground

$30,000.00

Men’s Shed Dural
Accessible Pathway

$30,000.00

Noro Music
Storage upgrade

$5,830.00

North West Sydney Hurricanes  
Cricket Club
High Performance Quality 8-Lane Synthetic  
Net System 

$35,000.00

Glenhaven Rural Fire Brigade
Installation of Digital Signboard

$24,074.00

Rouse Hill Rams Little Athletics
Purchase of Timing Gates

$13,667.00

Sunnyfield Group Home – Castle Hill
Resurface Dangerous Driveway

$10,000.00

Rotary Club of Kenthurst
Shading for Rotary Park Playground

$17,435.00

RSPCA
Purchase Education & Rescue Vehicle

$20,000.00
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It took some time… but our wish is being granted!

Construction of Rouse Hill Hospital is set to commence in 
the next 2 months – with completion expected in 2024!

This $300 million health facility will provide a range 
of services including Urgent and Emergency Care,  
Ambulatory Care, Cancer Care, Renal Dialysis, Mental 
Health, Paediatrics and a multi-storey car park. 
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On 19 April 2022, I was honoured to receive a pin marking 
20 years of service to the Lions Club of Kellyville.

I am very proud to be involved with Lions Australia, which is 
such a great organisation, and even prouder to be affiliated 
with the Lions Club of Kellyville and its wonderful Members.

Thank you!
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As the holiday season fast approaches, I would like 
to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas and both a safe and Happy New Year.

May this holiday period fill your home with joy,  
your heart with love and your life with laughter.

Merry Christmas

SAVE UP TO $4,220 PER PRESCHOOL CHILD

$29 MILLION FOR SPORT FACILITIES
INCLUDING BASKETBALL & NETBALL MEGA CENTRE

Fantastic news for families across Castle Hill as they are set to benefit from the 
NSW Government’s landmark $1.3 billion Affordable Preschool Program. 

The program aims to ensure children across NSW have access to high quality 
preschool education, whilst also lowering the cost of living for families. 

Annual savings include up to $4,220 per 3-5 year-old child in a community/mobile 
preschool and up to $2,110 for each 4-5 year-old child in an eligible preschool 
program in long day care, on top of their Child Care Subsidy.

For information about all 70 of the Cost of Living Savings available 
through the NSW Government visit: service.nsw.gov.au

The NSW Government has allocated $29 million through WestInvest for local sport facilities, including the $15 million 
refurbishment of Horseworld Stadium in Maraylya.

This project will convert the existing equestrian centre into a huge recreational facility offering basketball and a range of 
indoor short course sports.

THE KELLYVILLE LIONS SANTA TRAIN
The Kellyville Lions Christmas Train will commence driving 
around the streets of Kellyville from Monday 5 December to 
Friday 16 December 2022.

Santa will be there to say hello and Club members will be 
selling their amazing cakes and puddings to raise money for 
local projects and charities. For details of streets and times 
please visit the Lions Club of Kellyville’s Facebook Page.

Missed the train?
You can order items direct!
Call Wayne Kedward on 0412 465 021.

UPGRADE COMPLETE CONGRATULATIONS

$21M $21M 

Frederick Blaauw 
Justice of the Peace - 50 Years of Service

KEEP YOUR ITEMS SAFE
THESE HOLIDAYS

Criminals are very busy during the Christmas holiday 
period. 

Statistics show that a significant number of burglaries 
are occurring simply because personal items are being 
left unattended and unsecured. So too, people are 
advertising items online, providing their address and 
telling thieves when they are out of the home.

By securing these items and not divulging your details, 
you significantly lower the risk of you and your family 
becoming victims of crime.

The upgrade of Showground Road and Carrington Road 
in Castle Hill is now complete and has delivered better 
reliability and travel times for bus services as well as 
easing congestion for all motorists during peak periods. 

It has also enhanced safety, caters for future growth in 
bus services and provides improved access to the Hills 
Showground Station.


